

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD

t. 0161 912 2906 | text. 07860 005 074

e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk

w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Thursday 26th September

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

Building Fund

This year the school roof was replaced at a considerable cost – over £120, 000, but as a school we only had to pay 10%. This is because we pay into the Diocese Building Fund which supports school building projects and over the years we have made massive savings as a result. Each year we ask our families to make a voluntary contribution to the fund of £20 each, which can be paid through ParentPay. I do hope you can help us; as you can see we benefit greatly. I look forward to your support.

Bonkers Bingo/Cabaret

Tickets are still available for our first fundraiser of the year, 'Bonkers Bingo and Cabaret' next Friday 4th October from 7pm. Tickets are £10 which includes entry, all games and a free drink. They are available on ParentPay or on the playground from the PTA. To assist with fundraising we are having a 'non uniform' day tomorrow in exchange for £1 per child. Thank you.

Walking Bus

A reminder that the walking bus still operates from Tuesday – Friday every week. The 'bus' leaves the Urmston Pub at 8:15am and picks up anywhere on the route. It has been running now for over 10 years and is a fantastic *free* service.

Harvest Collection

Next week we begin our Harvest collection which we then share with Cornerstone Centre and local food banks. We are collecting non-perishable food items and toiletries from Monday. As always we look forward to your support

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





